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PDS 2018 Silent Auction

Greetings WESTOP SoCal,

We need your help!

Please support our students with scholarships by donating to our PDS Silent Auction. Any donations of
items, gift baskets, gift cards, program/institution gear are greatly appreciated.

The PDS Silent Auction will take place from 2:00PM - 5:30PM on November 18th & November 19th,
2018 at our PDS in Westlake Village.

Donations can be dropped off in the Atrium on check in day.
Not attending but still want to help? Call or email me for a location near you.

For more details regarding our PDS Silent Auction feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Caroline Felix

PDS Silent Auction Committee Chair
CFelix@csusb.edu



